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July 31st, 2015 

 

 

 

RE: NO HUB COUPLINGS, SERVICE WEIGHT GASKETS, & EXTRA HEAVY GASKETS 

 
Dear Tyler Pipe and Coupling distributors, 
 
Tyler Pipe and Coupling will implement a price increase of approximately 5% on Tyler No 
Hub Couplings and Service Weight Gaskets effective September 1st, 2015. Extra Heavy 
Gaskets will have a price increase  of approximately 11% effective September 1st, 2015. 
 
The new price sheets are: 
LP-CPLG-2015, replaces LP-CPLG-2011 
LP-GSKT-2015, replaces LP-GSKT-2011 
The new price sheets can be found on our website: www.tylerpipe.com 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Tyler Pipe Regional Manager. Thank you for 
your support   in 2015. We appreciate your business and look forward to a mutually 
successful 2016.  
 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Sterling Bowman 
National Sales Manager 
Tyler Pipe Company 
McWane Plumbing Group 
 


